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1	st	April	2022	

Dear	Parents	and	Carers,	
	
As	we	approach	the	Easter	break,	we	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	ongoing	support	and	for	working	in	
partnership	with	us	this	term.		
	
It	has	been	a	great	term	for	all	of	us	and	we	are	proud	of	every	one	of	our	pupils	and	the	brilliant	learning	that	has	
been	happening	at	Chesterfield.	
	
Reading:	Please	can	you	encourage	your	child	to	continue	reading	throughout	the	break.	20	minutes	a	day	–	it	could	
be	a	book,	magazine	or	newspaper!	
	
We	regularly	update	and	share	lots	of	important	information	to	our	families	through	the	Chesterfield	Primary	School	
website	and	social	media,	please	follow	us	on:	
	
Facebook:	Chesterfield	Primary	School	
	
Instagram:	https://instagram.com/chesterfieldprimaryschool	
	
Twitter:	@ChesterfieldPS	
	

Dates	for	your	diary:	
Wednesday	20th	April	–	First	Day	of	Term	

Monday	2nd	May	–	Bank	Holiday	(School	Closed)	
Wednesday	18th	May–	Bring	your	parent	to	school	morning	(9.00-11.30)	

Tuesday	24th	May	–	Chesterfield	day	of	culture	(more	information	to	follow)	
Thursday	26th	May	–	Queen’s	jubilee	celebration	(more	information	to	follow)	

Monday	30th	May	–	Friday	3rd	June	–	Half	Term	
Friday	24th	June	–	Queens	Jubilee	(School	Closed)	
Monday	27th	June	–	Inset	Day	(School	Closed)	

Tuesday	5th	July	–	Year	5	&	Year	6	sports	day	at	Lee	Valley	Athletics	Centre	
Wednesday	6th	July	–	Year	3	&	Year	4	sports	day	at	Lee	Valley	Athletics	Centre	

Monday	11th	July	–	Year	2	sports	day	
Tuesday	12th	July	–	Year	1	sports	day	

Wednesday	13th	July	–	Reception	sports	day	
Monday	18th	July	–	Year	6	end	of	term	show	

Friday	22nd	July	–	End	of	summer	term	
	
We	return	to	school	on	Wednesday	20th	April	and	we	wish	you	a	lovely	Easter	break.	Stay	safe,	keep	healthy	and	
look	after	yourselves	and	your	family.	
	
Kind	Regards,	
Zoe	Hussain	and	Kelly	Gradwell 


